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*Note information regarding the Oct. 3 meeting is available online at: http://www.awm.delaware.gov/BAC/Pages/BACMeetings.aspx
SPECIAL MEETING to review the draft Delaware Regulations for Hazardous Substance Cleanup:

Concerns focused primarily on spill reporting requirements, consultant certification, and a few other changes. To review the changes, please see the latest blackline version of the draft HSCA regulations at: 
http://www.awm.delaware.gov/BAC/Pages/BACMeetings.aspx
Please note that due to the many comments and concerns, the timetable for the rollout of the regulations has been extended. 
Next Meeting – The next meeting of the BAC will be held on March 1, 2011 at the Lukens office. 
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